VTG: Board Resolution on selecting the auditor for the Financial Statement of 2017
On 15/12/2017, Ba Ria – Vung Tau Tourist Joint Stock Company announced Board Resolution on selecting the auditor for the Financial Statement of 2017 as follows:

          Article 1: Approve AFC Vietnam Auditing Company Limited to be auditor of the Financial Statement of 2017 of Ba Ria- Vung Tau Tourist Joint Stock Company.

           Article 2: This Resolution was approved under the form of collecting opinion by mail from members of Board of Directors of the Company.

